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Monday 15th June—Y1 Phonics screening 
week 

Tuesday 16th June—Whole School  
photographs 

Thursday 18th June—Y6 Leavers’ Service at 
Manchester Cathedral 

Thursday 18th June—6.00 pm Welcome 
Meeting for new parents  

Friday 19th June—Reception KS1 to  
Tropical World, Leeds 

Monday 22nd June—School closed 
Tuesday 23d June—Y5/6 to Crucial Crew 

Wednesday 24th June—New  
Reception intake day   

Friday 26th June—Sports afternoon 
(weather permitting) 

Thursday 2nd July—KS2 trip to Formby 
sands 

Friday 3rd July—fund raising for Gap  
Kenya (Cake Bake and own clothes day) 
Tuesday 7th July—Celebration of Dance 

at Queen Elizabeth Hall 
Wednesday 8th July Y6 transition day— 

School ‘move-up’ day 
Thursday 9th July—2nd transition day for 

Crompton House  
New reception visit morning or afternoon 
Monday 13th July—Winning House Day 

Wednesday 15th July — Y6 Leavers’ Day 
Thursday 17th July—Leavers’ and  

Achievers Celebration  

Break Up for Summer holiday 
Return to school Tuesday 

September 1st 

 

This week’s stars 
are:- 

Lilly Wilson 
Amelia Whitehead 
Chase Fernandez 

Heidi Cook 
Alfie Grainger 

Imogen Rhatigan 
Olivia Blundell 
Drew Griffiths 

 

Parents will be notified when their child is 
a ‘star of the week’ and hopefully they will 

be able to come to church assembly on 
Friday morning  

 

Harrison Stafford 
Drew Griffiths 
Leah Ashurst 
Alex Emmott 
Sam Emmott 
Neve Mallard 

Kennedy  
Shearman 

Ella Haywood 
Lorca Smith-Scott 

Edward Briggs 

 
 

 
The following children have been 

chosen for their good  
behaviour at lunchtime this week 

 

Harrison Stafford 
Alex Emmott 
Freya Hunter 

Henry McPherson 
Sam Dixon 

Drew Griffiths 

Denshaw PTA 
 

 
 

The next meeting will be held 
at the Printers Arms on  

Tuesday  16th June 
at 6.00 pm. 

Everyone is welcome.  

 

PTA Dinner  
A reminder that there will be a 
dinner and night out at Wooly

- Knits Diggle on 4th July 
£22.00 per head, adults only. 

Ticket now available from 
PTA members or school.  

Friday Assembly  
(19th June)  

Please note there will be no 
Friday assembly next week 

due to the Reception/KS1 trip.   

Goodbye to Mr Knox 
This morning we said a sad 
‘goodbye’ to Mr. Knox our 
caretaker for the past year. 
Staff presented him with a 
lovely gift and flowers for 

Mrs Knox. 
Our new caretaker is called 

Mr Allsopp and will begin his 
duties on Monday 

Charlie Davies 
Edward Briggs 
Amelia Parslow 

Imogen Rhatigan 
Evie Haywood 
Harry Wright 

Oliver Roebuck 
Ewan Ward 

Phoebe Parslow 
Billy Maltby 
Sam Dixon 

To all children with a birthday this half-term, they are:- 

Y1 Phonics Screening  
This will take place on 

Wednesday, please see letter 
from Mrs. Felstead coming 

home this evening. 

Questionnaire Returns 
If you have not already done 

so. Please remember to  
complete your governors 

questionnaire and return to 
school by Monday.  

Group Photographs 
A reminder that the whole 

school will have their class 
photograph taken on  

Tuesday (June 16th). Please 
remember to send your child 
to school in their full school 

uniform. Year 6 will also 
have their photographs  

taken as a group as usual. 


